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Chocolate bingo! 

 

Dear parent/carer 

We’re excited to invite you along to our family Easter chocolate bingo event on Friday 22nd March, 
at 6pm, in the school hall! 

It promises to be a fun evening for everyone, with tasty chocolate prizes, all while raising funds 
for our school. Bingo tickets cost £5 if you’d like to play all 6 games. Tickets are also available in 
smaller quantities, which may be more suitable for children. Payment can be made on the 
evening, with cash or card payment available, and we’ll also have refreshments on sale. 

To help raise as much as possible, we really need your generous donations of chocolate, Easter 
eggs and other tasty treats, which can be brought in to school. As always, we welcome any 
helpers! Please pop your name on the reply slip below, if you’re able to come and lend a hand. 

Please return the slip below by Friday 15th March. Donations are welcome until Wednesday 20th 
March.   

Thank you for your support. 

Claire Hewitt 

Secretary – High Hesket School PTA.  

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Chocolate bingo: Friday 22nd March. 

Name of child/ren:…………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I would like to book ………spaces for chocolate bingo. 

I can help on the evening    Y/N. 


